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Dear colleagues,

This is a reminder to register in advance for the working group meeting on 2 October 2023. 
This will be the first meeting of all working groups, and it is important to register in advance.

The registration link is here https://events.zoom.us/ev/ArOxSp3QMYcJEa84-hRm8l3NuU79xKWXrsq-
Ct1ihp2rmRhPl5Nv~Aj48sGPBdT8kiPmO12vLkfgrQJ8A0dIJJMa0KHgGhFKWLolerrWtTi0yVA

Working Group Meeting for the
Greening Education Partnership
3rd Quarterly Working Group Meeting

events.zoom.us

Best regards,
The Greening Education Partnership Secretariat
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